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In Memory Of

Margaret Ann Johnson
Date Of Birth
April 17, 1952

Date of Death
December 17, 2024

Funeral Service
3 P.M. Sunday ~ December 22, 2024

Peebles West Funeral Chapel
Oakland, Tennessee

Oďciant
Don Brooks

Song Selections
Amazing Grace
In The Garden

The Old Rugged Cross

Final Resting Place
Fayette County Memorial Park

Oakland, Tennessee

Pallbearers
Elbert Martz, Aubrey Smith, Greg Quinn,

Curtis Helms, Joe Harrison and Mitch Arnold

Margaret Ann Johnson, age 72, resident of 
Memphis, Tennessee, departed this life Tuesday 
evening, December 17, 2024 at Baptist Memorial 
Hospital in Memphis.

Margaret was born April 17, 1952 in Memphis, the 
daughter of the late Sam W. Johnson, Sr. and 
Mary Elizabeth Shilling Johnson. She was a first 
class girl scout in earlier years and was employed 
as a graphic design artist for many years before 
her retirement. Margaret enjoyed ceramics, 
pottery, stained glass and working with potted 
plants. She will be remembered for being a very 
artistic person who loved her family.

Miss Johnson is survived by two brothers, David 
Johnson and Sam Wright Johnson, Jr. (Colleen); 
four cousins, Yuvette Smith, Terry Jenson, Harry 
Johnson III (Patty) and Janet Johnson Turpin 
(Tom); and four second cousins, McKenzie 
Burleson, Kelly Evans, Mary Kate Renaudin and 
Lauren Monjeau.

Condolences may be left on our online guestbook 
at www.PeeblesFuneralHome.com.


